PHOTOGRAPHY

At Home Portrait Sessions Terms and Conditions

MPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING GOVERNMENTAL

DELINES SURROUNDING COVID-19

The sessions will only take place at an indoor location of your choice. This location should be
within a 20 mile radius of the Vanilla Moon Photography Studio. We're happy to discuss the
location if it falls outside of this 20 mile radius but a small mileage fee will apply.

No unecessary risks will be taken or actions that go against governmental guidelines during the
portrait session — the health and safety of everyone is paramount.

If vou or another member of your family feels unwell, you must contact us as soon
as possible and we will reshedule the session. Likewise, if Jayne is unwell we will

contact you.

Jayne will use a long lense during the photography sessions and will maintain a 2 metre distance
from all clients for the duration of the session. Unfortunately, Jayne will not be posing newborn
babies during any session to adhere to governmental guidelines.

At Home Portrait Sessions are for families of up to five people only and ideally should be from the
same cohabiting group.

Sessions are all inclusive. They are open to young and old, siblings, Mums and Dads and family
pets.

All images from your session will go into a pass-worded online gallery. The link for which will be
sent within two weeks of the session.

In the unlikely event your session has to be cancelled and we cannot reshedule, we can offer a
refund (minus an booking fee of £1.50 per session booked) or a credit toward a future session.

For cancellations within five days of the session, no refunds can be given.



Jayne Wright will suggest poses and actions that are safe and age appropriate. Should a parent
be unhappy with a pose or have any concerns it is their responsibility to make Jayne Wright
aware.

It is advised that parents or carers stay with their children at all times during the session as Jayne
Wright cannot take responsibility for any accidents or injuries that may be caused whilst on
location.

The responsibility for the safety of a child or children remains with the parents at all times.

For any questions please email info@vanillamoonphotography.com
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